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Welcome: 
 
Time:  2:30 pm 
 
Ms. Peters welcomed everyone to the concurrent teleconference call of the Plumbing TAC and 
Fire TAC.  
 
Roll Call: 
 
Ms. Peters performed roll call for the Plumbing TAC.  A quorum was determined with 11 of 11 
members present at roll call.\ 
 
Agenda Approval: 
 
Mr. Schilling entered a motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting as posted.  Mr. Duren 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously with a vote of 11 to 0. 
 
Review and Approval of February 27, 2017 meeting minutes: 
 
Mr. Schilling entered a motion to approve the minutes from the February 27, 2017 meeting as 
posted.  Mr. Rojas seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously with a vote of 11 to 0. 
 
To review and accept final draft report for research project titled “Evaluation of the Cost 
Impact of Florida’s Specific Changes to 2015 I-Code Changes (Prescriptive Code 
Changes)”: 
 
Mr. Madani provided a brief background of this project and stated this was limited to 
prescriptive provisions.  He then asked Dr. Issa to provide the information on the final draft 
report. 
 
Dr. Issa provided the detail of this project to include the cost impact with a power point 
presentation. 
 
Mr. Batts entered a motion to accept the report.  Mr. Vinas seconded the motion.  The motion 
passed unanimously with a vote of 11 to 0. 
 
Recommend and discuss potential research topics for consideration by the Building 
Commission: 
 
Mr. Madani provided a summary of the requirements for new projects to be considered. 
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Recommend and discuss potential research topics for consideration by the Building 
Commission (cont.): 
 
Mr. Duren stated he would not recommend again this year as he as presented the same topic 
several times and it had been voted down. 
 
There were no other recommendations. 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
Final Roll Call: 
 
Ms. Peters performed the final roll call.  10 of 11 members were remaining on the line. 
 
Adjournment: 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:39 a.m. for the Plumbing TAC. 


